
Mrs. Whitney’s PRE-SCHOOL NEWS

Contact me! 

whamm@smsrockets.net

School Phone - 618.263.3183

What’s Happening in PS!

Next Week Snack

Coming up!

Another week down! The school year is flying by and 
before we know it we will be on Spring Break and 
then Summer Break. The school year is never long 

enough with my littles.This week we worked on 
learning letter ’T’ - we dobbed, traced, colored, 

play’doh’d and danced our way to mastering it. Next 
week we will move on to letter ‘U’  

I have begun assessing again! These littles have retained so much 
information! Their growth binders will be updated by the end of 

next week if you want to take a peek! :) 

We will be having an informational meeting night 
for Preschool, Pre-K and Kindergarten on March 

29th at 6pm. Please join us so you can meet  
Mrs. Steckler or Mrs. Spencer!  

Also, please remember that we will be making huge messes, 
playing in the dirt, chalk, paints, etc - please make sure you’re 
sending your little in clothes you don’t mind getting messy. :) 

Don’t forget that 8th grade fundraiser forms are due by Monday, 
March 13.  They will be ready for pick up at noon dismissal on 

March 24.  Thank you for your support.  

CITY LIGHTS TICKETS ARE NOW ON SALE! 
Single Tickets - $35 - Table of 8 - $280 

City Lights is a dinner/auction/dance that is SO MUCH FUN. There will be 
crafts your kiddo has made to bid on - live music - live and silent auction. The 

theme is LUAU this year - but dressing up is not required!  

How many tickets do you need?! :)    
 

March 24th - 11:45 Dismissal  
March 25th - CITY LIGHTS 

March 29 - SPRING 
PICTURES 

Informational meeting night 
- 6pm 

April 3-7 - SPRING BREAK! 

Our Focus  

Everett 
Ty 
Dax 

Forrest 
Alden 

*We now have 9 littles for snack!
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